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Construction of the New York Energy Solution (”NYES”) began in April 2021 in your area. NYES is being 
constructed by New York Transco and its contractors and subcontractors. Please find a 
construction update below. We are currently working in Stuyvesant from the Schodack town line to 
Schoolhouse Road. 

 

Contact the NYES Team:
 1-855-433-3611 (Toll-Free)
 www.NY-ES.com
 info@NY-ES.com

A New York Transco Project

 
Energy 
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Completed and current work:

• Currently in Phase 1: Site access build out, moving north to south.
• Flagging and staking of the NYES corridor is complete to Schoolhouse Road 
   and continues down the corridor toward the Stockport town line.
• Vegetation removal continues as needed to allow for access.

Upcoming work:                                                                                               

• Phase 2: Foundations drilled and established, and new monopole 
   structures erected. 
• Phase 3: Conductor (wire) strung and the existing lattice structures 
   removed and recycled. 
• Phase 4 (final): Ground surface restoration and select landscaping.
• Vegetation removal will occur throughout these phases.

Anticipated Construction Complete: End of 2021

Construction Update Resources
Updates on construction work, including locations, can be found on the NYES 
website at www.NY-ES.com. The website is updated every two weeks. You may 
also call the NYES team toll-free for updates: 1-855-433-3611.

Safety is Our Top Priority
New York Transco is committed to the safety of its staff, contractors, and 
neighbors. For your safety, please do not enter construction sites or laydown 
yards during construction. If you have questions, concerns, or complaints, 
please contact the NYES team. If there is an emergency, please dial 911.


